
July 30, 2022 

Dear Partners,  
 
Summer is always filled with transition and opportunities. 
 
We’ve seen students graduate and move on to continuing education and new careers, with a hand-
ful joining our ministry.  
 
We’ve sent students to training events and missions trips in the states and various countries inside 
and outside of the largely unreached 10-40 Window.   
 
We’ve celebrated the good work of cherished volunteers, students, and staff, and bid farewell to 
those transitioning to other pursuits. 
 
Along with the extra mission trips, our staff are planning for the upcoming year and thinking about 
ideas often lost in the consistently fast pace of the school year.  This month even included Cru’s na-
tional biennial conference, a year delayed, but in Wisconsin! 
 
Ministry wouldn’t happen without your prayer, encouragement, and financial generosity. Your role 
is significant, and we are grateful. 
 

 

 

I’ve been asked about the Chinese 
student I met last Labor Day at our 
Volleyball event on campus as he got 
connect with our ministry at UW. So 
many people invested in him and he 
in turn has been a vibrant witness to 
many others as he became a follow-
er of Christ.  

 

Scan the QR code below to watch his 
testimony. 

 

There you can also see the encourag-
ing testimony of Luke, another stu-
dent leader, who shared the same 
night. 
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Cru22, our national conference met in Milwaukee! National and Global leaders taught and inspired 

Ukraine’s national director shared war-time realities  UW alumnus Adam Go emceed our Campus Ministry days 

We  enjoyed at MKE’s  spy-themed Safe House restaurant Providing breakfast for students during finals week 

2021-2022 Southern Wisconsin staff team serving 
faculty, internationals, grad and undergrad students 

Three recent grads (Lex, Genesis, and Zane) will soon join 
our team as new Cru interns 



FALL 2022 PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES



Praise God for the thousands of people Cru students and
staff engaged with on various summer missions. Pray for
new believers to attached to good fellowship and thrive. 
 Pray for the many who did not respond to have soft
hearts and that the seed of the gospel will take root.

Praise God that our new interns have seen so much
success raising their support this summer. Pray they find
their final partners so they can join us at our staff retreat
next week.

Pray for us as we work with staff and students to get them
ready for ministry for the new year. 

Pray for returning students to walk in need grace and
experience the love of our Savior anew.

Pray for our student leaders to minister faithfully,
effectively, and fruitfully. May God miraculously produce
fruit beyond our abilities.

Below are some of the key dates and events already in
the works.  Additionally our staff, students, and volunteers
will be busy hosting house parties, tailgates, setting up
info tables, offering spiritual interest surveys, and so
much more to find ways to personally engage with tons of
students and faculty in order to present Christ's gospel
with those interested.

Aug 9-11 Southern Wisconsin Staff Retreat
Aug 21-24 Edgewood College Orientation 
Aug 26-27 Cru Leadership Advance Equipping Retreat
Aug 28-Sept 6 Madison/Whitewater Orientation
Sept 5 Volleyball Blast @ UW
Sept 6 First Cru Live Weekly Meeting (Whitewater)
Sept 8 First Badger Cru Weekly Meeting (Madison)
Sept 11-16 Most Small Group Bible Studies Launch
Sept 30 Women's Progressive Dinner/Men's Beast Feast
Oct 7-9 Southern Wisconsin Fall Getaway Retreat
Oct 9-14 Faculty Commons Special Speaker Outreaches
Oct 14-15 A Common Call (Ministry Equipping for Faculty)
Oct 24-29 Tentative Special Campus Outreach Week
Nov 11-12 Pause: Conference for Juniors and Seniors


